
For release on or after 9/21/2022 

Alabama 9-1-1 Board Announces Grant Cycle 7 Recipients 
 

Montgomery, AL— 9/21/2022 — During the September 21, 2022 meeting, the Alabama 9-1-1 Board 

approved awards to be granted to multiple applicants of Grant Cycle 7.  The awards will be for projects 

related to the continued pursuit of NG9-1-1 and other services within the state.  Listed below are the 

districts, project types, and award amount for Grant Cycle 7: 

Emergency Communication 
District Project Type Award Amount 

Henry County NG9-1-1 Recorder $   20,045.00 
Autauga County NG9-1-1 CPE $   85,193.96 
Tallapoosa County Direct IP Call Delivery $   36,339.00 
Marengo County NG9-1-1 CPE $ 125,358.75 
Marion County NG9-1-1 CPE $ 103,983.75 
Winston County NG9-1-1 Recorder $   25,000.00 

Randolph County NG9-1-1 Recorder $   25,000.00 
GIS-related $     7,219.88 

Colbert County CAD $ 106,698.60 
Bullock County NG9-1-1 Recorder $   24,485.00 
Morgan County NG9-1-1 CPE $   21,261.37 
Choctaw County CAD $     4,500.00 
Jefferson County NG9-1-1 Recorder $   25,000.00 
Jackson County NG9-1-1 CPE $ 138,750.00 
DeKalb County NG9-1-1 CPE $ 173,306.25 
Total  $ 922,141.56 

 

 

Media Contacts: 

Alabama 9-1-1 Board 
Adam Brown, Deputy Director 
www.al911board.com 
adam@al911board.com 
(334) 440-7911 

mailto:adam@al911board.com

